
Visit from Japanese University Chancellors to Arbórea Intellbird, to meet 

the Aracnocóptero. 

 

A group of Chancellors from 

several different Japanese 

Universities visited the Arbórea 

Intellbird firm to see, first hand, 

a flight demonstration of the 

Aracnocóptero Eol 6. 

They were greeted by Carlos Bernabéu, the director of the company ARBOREA INTELLBIRD, 

who explained to them the development of R&D that they are carrying out from one of the 

most outstanding companies working in unmanned aerial vehicles (UAV) around the globe. 

Throughout the visit, the Japanese delegation showed great interest in the latest 

advancements developed for the Aracnocóptero and the diverse array of applications for the 

UAV. 

 


